
Hello,  
Thank you for your time and attention to this email. My name is Kyle VandenBrink and I live and work in 
Bend, Oregon. I am writing to tell of you of my opposition to HB3063, that would disallow families to 
refuse vaccines for their child(ren). There are many reasons a family may choose to skip a vaccination 
and this is what makes the USA strong. That we have the option to choose what is best for our own 
family. There is a small percentage of families who choose a non-medical exemption (2.7%) this allows 
for herd immunity and for people in this state to have freedoms.   
 
 
I hope you will vote in opposition to this bill so we can keep medical choices free to each family.  
 
Best,  
Kyle VandenBrink 

 


